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To whom it may concern 
 

This is to confirm that I was employed by Chimene Nukunah to edit the following 

article: 

 
The contribution of a private higher education institution to the South African 
higher education landscape 
 
The edit included checking language and grammar, flow, logic and layout. 
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Kelly McDowall 
Currently employed as an Editor  

Contact: 072 758 4574 

 


